
-----Original Message----- 
From: Paul Duke <orokduke@att.net> 
To: undisclosed recipients: ; 
Sent: Sun, Jul 20, 2014 5:35 pm 
Subject: National President's Farewell Message! 
 
Dear ENA-USA Members & the Efik Community At-Large, 
 
On the eve of the Convention week; it's down to the wire with these Proverbial Words!  
 
"Reno is surely the Real Deal"  
 
Ndito nyin, mbok check this out; 
  
Exactly ten months of meticulous planning and fine tuning have come down to a fever 
pitched finale of this Four-Letter City; RENO this week! 
 
R-REUNION of 
E-EFIK 
N-NON-PROFIT (501) (c) (3) 
O-ORGANIZATION  
 
What a fitting tribute to the Host City-RENO: 
 
On a more reflective mood, this will be my last official message to all of you. I will meet 
and greet most of you at the Peppermill Resort on Thursday, July 24. It will be an 
opportunity to say thank-you personally for supporting my presidency throughout the tough 
and fun years, but for those who will not be in Reno this week, I wish to express with love, 
my thanks for supporting our efforts to serve our beloved Efik community for the past (4) 
four years.   
 
The ENA-USA family that includes the Youth Wing, Members, Advisory Board of Trustees 
(BOT) and the National Executive Committe joins my family: Krystal, Asari, Idara, Afi and 
me to express our love and appreciation to Mma Rosemary, Ete Chris and the Reno 
Convention Planning Committee for a job well done. 
 
Finally, Afi and I pray that the incoming National President will be guided by lots of 
prayers, patience, love of community and governing principles, not fear! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Chief (Prince) Paul O. Bassey-Duke 
National President 
ENA-USA 


